
 Weekly Bulletin no.81 

Friday 29th November 2024 

Today was Non-Uniform Day for Christmas Donations, a huge thank 
you for all your contributions!  

Our Gullivers’s World Raffle sale ends on Monday, last chance to 
get your tickets on ParentPay (see poster below). Our  Christmas 
Decoration Competition winner will also be announced on Monday!  
Starting today our Christmas Attendance Competition—arrive    
everyday and on time for the chance to win a toy store gift card!  

Please let us know if you are experiencing any issues with seeing the 
school story on Class Dojo—email contact@darnhall.cheshire.sch.uk, 
it’s really important you are receiving reminders and updates             
especially in the run up to Christmas! 

Please note our Parent/Carer lunches will resume after Christmas 
and all clubs finish next week for the term.  

Next week… 

Monday 2nd December  

Raffle Winner Drawn  

Build-a-Bear competition 

winner announced 

 

Tuesday 3rd December 

Festive Movie Night 3-5pm  

£3 on ParentPay  

 

Thursday 5th December 

Wear your Winter Woollies!  

£1 cash donation to support 

the homless 

 

Friday 6th December  

All After School Clubs    

finish for the term 

Please keep an eye out—more       
information will be shared regarding 
our Christmas Bingo and Christmas 
HAF funded activities!  

Christmas performance tickets will 
also be coming home soon…  








